
From: sue.eliz.browne  

Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 10:55 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Cc: Tom Muench; Castro Liu; Godwin Chan; greg.beros@richmindhill.ca; 
karen.cilivetz@richmondhill.ca; David West; Carmine Perrelli; Joe DiPaola  

Subject: Decision to select new Mayor 

Dear Clerk 

I am writing to express my view that the recently vacated office of the Mayor of 
Richmond Hill should be decided by a by-election.  

Since Mayor Barrow’s leave of absence (and even prior to this) I have been disgusted 
and disheartened at the dysfunction and unprofessionalism displayed by numerous 
councilors. 

To think that one of them could become Mayor by drawing from a hat is deeply  
concerning   The citizens of this city deserve more and deserve the right to vote for their 
Mayor. 

Please make the right decision for the citizens and require a by-election 

Sincerely,  

Susan Browne 

81 Church St South 

Richmond Hill 

mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca

